
Appeal from SJB Garden Team 

We would like to make flower beds and containers 

to brighten up the areas around the P1 and P2 

classrooms, with the children involved in planting 

(under supervision and direction). 

We would be very grateful for contributions from 

within the school community to help with this 

project, so if you are able to donate plants or 

bulbs such as dahlias, begonias, gladioli etc. it 

would be very much appreciated. These can be 

found in the main supermarkets as well as the 

Range and garden centres. 

Any donations can be brought to the school office 

during school hours.  

Thank you, 

SJB Garden Team 

 


